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I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E  

1 Board of Director Information 

Petting Zoo Event 

Newsletter Update 

2 Food Trucks, Road Repair, Lawyer 

Needed, Dog Update, Garage Sale, 

Board Minutes, Constitution, 

Facebook  

3 Coloring Page 

 
 

PETTING ZOO AT THE BEACH LOT!! 

 
 

 

Newsletters!  
The Board is having discussions to 

discontinue the printing of the newsletter 

and post them at the beach lot. We we’re 

also thinking of having a mail box installed if 

someone wanted a copy. We would like to 

hear your thoughts! Please email us at 

Secretary@myfoxbay.com or reach out at 

248.342.8787 to let us know your thoughts!   

 

2022 
Fox Bay Board of Directors 

 
President - Tim Hatt 

(248) 249-7817 president@myfoxbay.com  
 

Vice President – Amanda Bethuy 
(248) 330-3214 vicepresident@myfoxbay.com  

 

Treasurer – Wes Munson 
(317) 435-1828 treasurer@myfoxbay.com  

 

Secretary - Tiffany Cavill 
(248) 342-8787 secretary@myfoxbay.com  

 

Violations Officer – Greg Teets 
(248) 766-4566 violations@myfoxbay.com  

 

Building Chair - Bill Eggenberger 
(248) 698-3587 billeggenberger@aol.com 

 

Webmaster - Tiffany Cavill 
Fox Bay Web Site:    www.myfoxbay.com 

 

 

  Foxy News 
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Food Trucks! 
Food Trucks have returned!! We will do our 

best to send reminders along with post on 

Facebook! Please also check their website 

at 

https://yourneighborhoodbites.com/detroit

/subdivisions/fox-bay-subs?rq=fox 

 

 

Road Repair Update 
Great news!! 

The project to re-pave the streets in the 

eastern end of the subdivision took a very 

big step recently. The Road Commission for 

Oakland County now is in receipt of the 

signatures gathered by Katey Sieser, Carrie 

Merkel, Sue Ziem and others on the 

Expression of Interest 

Form and will be responding in the next 6-8 

months with a preliminary plan for 

repaving. 

 

Keep your eyes on this spot for updates, as 

when we enter the next phase of the Road 

Commission's program, as it will have 

requirements that are time 

sensitive. Want to be a part of the effort? 

We need you, so call me! 

Tim Hatt    248-249-7817 

 

Got Dogs? 
 Please remember that your dog must be 

on a leash while walking at all times. This is 

a township rule and must also be followed 

in our neighborhood for the safety of all 

animals and owners.    

Don’t forget your doggie clean-up bags 

when walking your dog. 

 

Garage Sales 
Mark your calendars!! We will have two 

garage sales again this year! May 21, 2022 

and August 6, 2022.  

 

Board Meeting Minutes 
The Board will be sharing all meeting minutes 

via www.myfoxbay.com. If someone would like 

a hard copy of the meeting minutes, please 

email Secretary@myfoxbay.com. You will need 

to set up a time to pick up the minutes. 

 

Constitution  
We have revisited the constitution as it was 

written in 2010 and previously adopted. 

We’ve posted it to www.myfoxbay for 

review. Further revisions will be reviewed with 

a legal team prior to being adopted at the 

annual meeting. Please contact the Board 

President with questions. 

 

JOIN OUR  

FACEBOOK GROUP!  

Find us on Facebook at “Fox Bay Friends”! 

This group is a way to interact with your 

neighbors, hear about events, hear about 

other important updates and more! We 

want to hear from you! Really, we do!  

 

Fishing Hooks 

As you all know, there is no fishing permitted 

in the beach area of the beach lot. We’re 

finding a lot of hooks and other sharp 

objects in the sand that could hurt someone. 

Please refrain from fishing in the sandy area. 

Additionally, we’re looking for someone who 

has a nail magnet walk behind and would 

be willing to periodically sweep the area for 

us? Please contact someone on the Board if 

you’re able to help us out! 
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Fox Bay Civic Association 

8824 Woodshire Dr.  

White Lake, MI 48386 


